
Two messages from pairs of Halling Teaching Assistants, 
informing parents via the village Facebook page that they 
are leaving the school, in the absence of any announcement 
of their departure.  
 
Message from Mrs AAAA and Miss BBBB of Hailing Primary 
school.  

When we handed in our notice 4 weeks ago it seemed like a life time 
away, but, it has come around so quickly. My last day at Hailing 
Primary after 16 wonderful years will be tomorrow. Miss BBBB will be 
leaving on Monday 19th and will be visiting Scotland Class tomorrow. 
We were both very keen to let you all know in some way we were 
leaving as Hailing has been such a big part of our lives for so long. 
We truly are grateful for all your support over the years and we leave 
with such wonderful memories of working closely with so many of 
your children. 
 
02-UK 20:57 

facebook.com 

 ►... 
34 mins ■ IT 

Message from Mrs CCCC and Mrs DDDD of Hailing Primary 

School: 

Tomorrow will be our last day at Hailing Primary School. As it has 

been such a huge part of our lives for so long, we were keen to let 

you all know in some way that we are leaving. 

With over 30 fabulous years between us, we are truly grateful for 

all of your support and the wonderful memories of working so 

closely with so many of your children. Thank you 
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